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29 November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 13 History Trip to Winchester’s Military Museum – Friday 19 January 2024 
 

Students studying A Level History have the opportunity to visit the Winchester’s Military Museum in Winchester on 
Friday 19 January 2024.  This visit supports the delivery of the ‘British Experience of Warfare c.1790-1918’ module 
as part of the Edexcel A Level History syllabus.   
 

Students will be able to explore the museum and visit many exhibits, which will deepen their understanding and 
knowledge of the historical period 1790-1918.  This will directly support the delivery of the A Level syllabus and will 
help to prepare students for their exams in the summer. 
 

The cost of this trip is £10 per student and if you would like your child to attend, please make payment via your 
sQuid account.  You will be able to do this from today (closing: 10pm on Monday 11 December 2023).  Please note 
that due to the nature of this trip, we are unable to refund the cost of the trip, if your child is unable to go. 
 

We will travel to Winchester by school mini bus, departing school at 8.30am, and returning to school for 3.00pm.  
Students can wear their own appropriate clothes on this trip and are to bring a packed lunch, snacks and drinks to 
last the day, or money to purchase food at the on-site café.  As a reminder, in line with school policy, mobile phones 
are not permitted on any school trips or visits. 
 

Should the school need to contact you in an emergency, we will use contact details supplied on your most recent 
OA4 Form (off-site activity form).  If there are any changes to the details on this form, including any medical or 
dietary requirements, it is the parent/carer responsibility to inform the school. 
 

If you would like any further information about this particular trip, please do not hesitate to contact me via the 
main office or by email to enquiries@coxgreen.com . 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Clark 
Associate Senior Leader - Humanities 
 
 
Please note: 

• Places on all trips are subject to the school expectations for the Behaviour Policy being met.  Any student who receives a suspension may have their place 
withdrawn from the trip and no refund will be made unless the place can be resold.  In addition, if the school assesses that the attendance on a trip is a 
Health and Safety risk to the student or to others, a place will not be allocated to that student or a place will be withdrawn and there will be no refund 
made unless the place can be resold.  

• Should your child be unable to attend a trip due to medical reasons, we will require a Medical Certificate to apply for an insurance claim. 

• If the trip is cancelled due to uncontrollable circumstances i.e. weather, Foreign/Home Office guidance, the refunding of costs will be subject to 
insurance cover. 

• Should the school need to contact you in an emergency, we will use contact details supplied on your most recent OA4 Form (off-site activity form).  If 
there are any changes to the details on this form, including any medical or dietary requirements, it is the parent/carer responsibility to inform the 
school. 

• This is an optional trip and is not essential to the curriculum or completion of the syllabus being studied. 

• There will be no insurance cover due to disinclination to travel. 
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